
Town of Southington holds business meeting/golf event June
8th
June 30, 2011 - Connecticut

Tom Hill, SIOR (Tom Hill Realty & Investment, Inc.), Tom Marano, SIOR, and John O'Toole
(Northeast Utilities) and Mark Duclos, SIOR (Sentry Commercial) joined Louis Perillo, economic
development coordinator for the Town of Southington and guests at the Town of Southington's
Economic Development event at Pine Valley Golf Course on June 8th. 
Town of Southington event was attended by local businessman, brokers, developers, architects and
politicians. The event highlighted the Town of Southington's robust economic activity, even in light of
the difficult economic times in the region. The breakfast and business meeting was followed by nine
holes of golf.
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